
Season’s Greetings! 

     In anticipation of the upcoming Holidays the True Blue and 
Gold - Gift Shop will have extended hours starting on December 
16th – December 20th & on December 23rd from 10:00 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m.  And, for those last-minute shoppers we will also be 
open from 10:00 a.m. to Noon on December 24th!   

   Merry Christmas and Happy Hanukkah Everyone! 
 


